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Deputy President (Clubs & Societies) Report 

A Report by the Deputy President (Clubs & Societies) 
 

 
OSC Committee 
 
There is now at least 1 person interested in every position within the OSC and 
I am in the process of organising a OSC general meeting to get them elected 
and this is likely to be next week. I have been spending the majority of my 
time seeing OSC clubs this month due to the start of term and people are 
trying to organise events and getting purchase order numbers for Sport 
Imperial. 
 
 
Clubs and Societies Review 
 
The draft of the first part of the review has been set out to SAC for comment. I 
now have a small working group which will look at how effective we use our 
resources and clubs sanctions. 
 
 
Tanaka 
 
As mentioned in previous reports, Tanaka has advised a number of students 
to start up business related clubs and societies under the Business School. I 
have been liaising with these groups to try and get them affiliated to the union.  
 
 
New Clubs 
 
There seems to be a lot of people wanting to start up a new club this year. We 
have received over 15 applications and it will be considered by the New Clubs 
Committee in the coming weeks. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


